Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 050 – AEDs
 
The request is:
I would like to make a Freedom of Information request for the answers to the below questions.
1. Do you have AEDs (defibrillators) in your service?
2. If yes, where are your AEDs stored? (e.g. in Fire vehicles, inside the stations or outside of the station in a cabinet)
3. How many AEDs do you have?
4. What make & model are the AEDs please?
5. How old are the AEDs or what year were they purchased?
6. When would you look to replace your AEDs?
7. Who in your organisation deals with the maintenance of equipment such as AEDs?
8. Who is in charge of purchasing equipment such as AEDs?
9. Where do you purchase AEDs from?

The response is:
1. Yes.
2. They are carried on our Fire Service Vehicles and in some premises. 
3. Approximately 100.
4. Lifepak 1000’s.
5. 2014.
6. Within the next 24 months.
7. Emergency Services Fleet Management Ltd. 
8. Humberside Fire and Rescue Service. Details of our Finance Officers can be found on our website here.
9. Physio Control. 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
